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Selectmen’s Meeting 

December 29, 2020 

 
Selectmen in Attendance: William Flynn, Erik Walker, Ricky Emery  

 

Attendees: none 

 

Zoom attendees: Nina Lucy, Cindy Walker, Cindy Eaton, Paul, Frank/Alvina Day, Deb Merrill, 

Kaz Madison, Ada Lane  

 

5:30pm the meeting was called to order by Chair, William Flynn.  

 

Minutes of December 15th were approved by Erik; seconded by Ricky. Vote 3-0-0.  

 

Erik motioned to hold an executive session at the end of the meeting – zoom will be muted during 

the executive session and audio will resume when out of session for any votes/further discussion 

and to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Ricky. Vote 3-0-0. 

 

Transfer Station/Frozen cans – Bill received an email from AgriCycle regarding frozen 

containers and them needing to be thawed prior to pick up; similar to the email that was received 

last year. Bill spoke with a representative from AgriCycle who said that email was intended for 

larger facilities that handle high volumes of food scraps and to disregard the email. Recently, the 

recycling can at the transfer station has been frozen, limiting the number of recyclables that can be 

removed from the can at EcoMaine. North Conway Incinerator recommended the possibility of 

swapping the location of the MWS and recyclables, or not compacting the recyclables as much. 

Ricky will be hauling the old metal container to the PW garage to repair with the metal that was 

purchased.  

 

Appointed positions – The Board signed updated appointment papers with 1-year terms, expiring 

January 1, 2022, for the following positions:  

Tax Assessor – Megan Witt  

Road Commissioner – Brian Fortier   

Plumbing Inspector – Mike Vane  

General Assistance Administrator – Megan Witt  

Fire Warden – Richard Perreault  
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Fire Chief – Richard Perreault 

Emergency Management Agency Director – Richard Perreault  

E-911 Addressing Officer – Richard Perreault  

Code Enforcement Officer – Mike Vane 

Building Inspector – Mike Vane  

Animal Control Officer – Cindy Eaton  

 

 5:50pm Erik motioned to go into executive session pursuant to 1 M.R.S.A. 405 (6)(A) Personnel 

matters. Out of Executive session at 6:12pm.  

 

Deputy Treasurer – The Board asked Megan to reach out to Wanda, asking her to attend the 

meeting next week to discuss appointing a deputy treasurer.  

 

614 pm Erik motioned to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Ricky. Vote 3-0-0. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Megan Witt  


